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/ July 7, 1983,,

Division of Fuel Cycle & Mat'l Safety *g3 Jg,j$ gjj;jQ
Cffice of Nuclear Mat'l Safety & Safeguards

-

U.S, Nur. lear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

;

Reference: Number 29-18207-01
.

Subject: DISCONTINUANCE OF A LICENSE FOR
BYPRODUCT MATERIAL

Gentlemen:

On August 31, 1983 License # 39-18207-01 for Cornell & Underhill,
Inc. will expire. We do not wish to renew this license. However,

we would like to reapply for a new license or transfer under
Fabco Piping Inc., 1000 South Fourth Street, Harrison, N.J. 07029.
Cornell & Underhill is no4 a sister company to Fabco Piping, Inc., ,

both of which are wholly owned subsidiaries of Piping Industries
Corporation. The op e r a f,i o n s of Cornell & Underhill have been
terminated and Fabco is now our sole manufacturing arm. Therefore,
our need for the license has switched in terms of company name
and plant location. , ;

Enclosed you will find NRC Form 313I application for Byproduct
Material License Industrial with supplimentry sheets an6 license
fee of $110.00. I hope this meets with your approval. If there
is any question regarding this application, I can be reached at
(201) 481-7300.

A copy of this letter is being sent to Dr. John E. Glenn, 631 Park
Ave., King of Prussia, PA. 19406, your Region #1 office.*

Very truly yours,

FABCO ?IPING, INC.
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IJohn BentiveIna3g
Chief Inspector
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